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Genevieve Mati

From: Craig Kirchner <CraigK@Abbeys.com.au>
Sent: Wednesday, 21 February 2018 2:10 PM
To: auDA Policy Review
Subject: AU domain change

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

To the Policy Review panel, 
 
As a small business with much to do in marketing our business and not enough people to do it, the last thing we need is 
to be fixing things that are working fine. 
 
We have NO issues with our current domains. 
 
Moreover, we have marketing collateral developed over many years, all pointing to our .com.au domains. 
 
We DO NOT want to confuse our customers. 
 
We do not need more work merely for the sake of more work. 
 
Please drop this, so I can focus on far more pressing issues around our digital strategy. 
 
Craig Kirchner | Marketing Manager 
 
Abbey's Bookshops | abbeys.com.au 
02 9264 3260  |   131 York Street Sydney NSW 2000 
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